
Student Volunteers for International Conference ISFT-2024 

 

The International Conference ISFT-2024 will be held in our university from the 4th to the 8th 

of January 2024. It is expected that approximately 250 to 300 academicians and delegates from 

India as well as foreign countries will attend the event. 

Volunteers are an important part of the event and will help to manage the event seamlessly. In 

this regard, student volunteers are required to manage work related to the event. They will be 

provided a commendation certificate and other facilities as extended through the competent 

authorities.  

Students ready to volunteer for the conference ISFT-2024 should register themselves through 

the Google Form link given below by 24th December 2023. They will be required to volunteer 

from now until the end of the conference.  

https://forms.gle/4w265utpkZCb42A1A 
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